
The New Contribution to WFP Jordan Office 

 In February 2020, Government of Japan has decided to allocate approximately 163 

million US dollars to the WFP Jordan for the implementation of the project titled 

“Strengthening national emergency preparedness and response and resilience-

building to address food insecurity of refugees and vulnerable Jordanians” and by the 

supplementary budget of FY 2019. With the new assistance from Japan, WFP will 

provide trainings for emergency response to government officials, supports for 

nutrition-sensitive school feeding programme and livelihood supports in both urban 

and rural settings.   

12 March 2020, Ambassador Mr. YANAGI Hidenao has a meeting with Ms. Sarah 

GORDON-GIBSON, WFP Representative in Jordan, in the occasion of launching the 

project. Ms. GORDON-GIBSON explained about “Jordan Country Strategy Plan (2020-

2022) as well as details of the WFP project in Jordan, and expressed her appreciation 

for the partnership between Japan and WFP, and Japan’s long-standing commitment to 

support activities of WFP.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ambassador and WFP Representative          Poster of the School Feeding Programme 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gift from WFP Photo with Japanese staffs of WFP 

  

 
 


